) Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St. NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone 503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904
December 9, 2011 www.wrd.state.or.us

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor

Neal Harth
5820 Emerson Loop Road
The Dalles, Oregon 97058

Reference: Application G-15885, Permit G-15921 — Transfer T-9288

The assignment from George Harth, 1988 Trust c/o Neal Harth, Trustee to Opal Harth Trust c/o
Neal Harth, Trustee has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
104630 covering the recording fees is also enclosed.

Please review the permit and transfer to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained
in the permit. These conditions and timelines will have to be met before Certificates of Water
Right can be issued.

Sincerel

)

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst
Water Right Services Division

Enclosure: Receipt 104630

cc: Watermaster 3
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
OWRD Transfers
Hydrographics
File



